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Social Circle, Gae.
November 26, 1958.

¥rs Raymond Ldwards,
Flovilla, Georgia.

Dear Sister Ldwards:

I have your letter of the 25th and I would much prefer
for you to prepare the noon meal for us. There will be about 13 or
possibly 14 present. '

Thank you so much for your interest and the splendid
service you have always rendered the Board.

Yours very ¢ ruly,

Pregident.



December 1, 1958

A SPECIAL MESSAGE OF GREAT IMPORTANCE

Dear Friend of Indian Springs:

To meet the challenging need a fuller ministry to our Indian Springs
young people the Board of Trustees at the Annual Meeting approved the
building of a Boys Dormitory and a Girls Dormitory. This matter was pre-
sented to the camp at the last Saturday Night Service stating that we did
not wish to go in debt and that this project would not be started until the
money was available.

By providing adequate dormitory facilities we will be able to accommodate
those young people who desire to attend camp, but do not have families or
friends with cottages on the grounds. Those staying in the dormitories
would be under the supervision of older persons interested in their welfare
and spiritual needs. This alone will fill a most vital phase in our young
people's program.

That great Saturday night congregation was so in accord with the need
that $5000 was received in pledges and cash. ‘e now have some $3500 in
pledges and $1800 in a savings account. If the Saturday night crowd would
do this, we felt that if the entire list of friends of the camp was contacted
maybe three times this amount would come this year. This would enable us
to put up one building for the 1959 camp and another building the next year.

Will you prayerfully consider this need before God. This will be an
investment for souls for eternity. Please mail your check or pledge to the
Treasurer, Mr. C. S. Newton, Homerville, Ga. These funds will be held in
a special dormitory savings account until the amount is sufficient to proceed.
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